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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 

High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone/Fax:- 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ; www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER May 28th 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
Attendance – we have been lenient during Covid 
times but we now need to focus upon punctuality. 
Pupils should arrive at school between 8.30 and 
8.45am. Pupils arriving between 8.45 and 8.55am 
will be given a late mark. Those arriving after this 
time will be marked absent for the session unless a 
reason is given. Please find attached school 
attendance policy and an attendance record for 
your child so far this year. 
 

Uniform - please would you check all clothing is 
your child’s. There has been some muddling of 
uniform. If you find another child’s clothing, please 
bring it to school after half term so that clothing can 
be returned to the correct child. Please ensure that 
all uniform is named. 
 
Payments – please would you ensure that payment 
for dinners and after school club is paid in full by 
9am on Friday of the week in which it is due. This 
saves reminders being written each week, thank 
you. We would encourage payment by ParentPay. If 
you require a login please ask at the office. 
 
Dinners – school dinners for next half term will be 
£100, £92.50 for children in Keeper Wood, (due to 
the residential visit). 
 
Clothing – all children need a coat in school every 
day please. 
 
 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to 
relax and have fun with their friends. 
Children need to be registered before they 
attend. 
Please book ahead where possible. If you are 
booking on the day please contact the school 
office on 01944 728286 to check availability. This 
club is very popular. Full sessions cost £8.00 per 
child and a 1 hour session, 3.30-4.30 or 4.30-5.30, 
costs £5 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. A staff member will sign your 
child out. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting provision. 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
There will be a non-uniform day on Friday, June 
11th. Friends of school would like you to bring a 
brightly coloured item to add to summer hampers 
which will then be raffled to raise funds. 

ROYAL TEA PARTY 
There will be a special lunch on Friday, June 11th, 
please see below. 
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ATTACHMENTS 
Please see attached: 

- Bible Story Club – Badger Wood 
- Gymnastics Club – Farthing Wood 
- Attendance report 
- Summer term menu 
- Children’s University newsletter, Y2-6 
- Consent form for residential visit – Keeper 

Wood 

BADGER WOOD 
It has been a hectic day in the supermarket! 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
The class enjoyed hearing Michael Rosen tell his 
poem, “ Chocolate Cake”.  

 
 
 
Practising our javelin and discus throwing skills, 
using quoits and beanbags 
 

 

COVID 
Should you have any Covid test results, please 
share these with us using covid@heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk so that we can alert Health England 
and all families as soon as possible to any contact 
(within 48 hours) that has taken place. Results still 
need to be reported during the school holidays to 
allow track and trace to take place. Emails are 
checked daily, including weekends, to identify 
cases of children at school and home. 
 
Pupils, staff and other adults must not come into 
the school for at least 10 days if:  
• they have one or more coronavirus (COVID-19) 
symptoms.     
• a member of their household (including 
someone in their support bubble or childcare 
bubble if they have one) has coronavirus (COVID-
19) symptoms. 
• they need to quarantine having recently visited 
countries outside the Common Travel Area. 
• they have had a positive test. 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Children enjoyed spaghetti bolognaise with carrot 
sticks and home-made bread on Thursday. Pudding 
was yoghurt and fresh fruit. 
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FARTHING WOOD 

Farthing Wood have had a very creative week taking part in an art project called 'snail mail'. A local visual 
artist and creative writer have spent the time with the class working on creating thank you cards for 
people in our local community.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been learning about irreversible and reversible changes. We made ‘illusion cakes’ based on our 
learning about Heston Blumenthal. 

 

 

  


